
ADVERTISE AS PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Public Hearing 

October 29, 2020, 6:00PM 
Abita Springs Town Hall 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Town of Abita Springs Planning & Zoning 
Department at 6:00 pm on October 29, 2020, at 22161 Level Street, Abita Springs. The public hearing 
will be held for the purpose of receiving public comments regarding the annexation of 6 parcels of 
property.  The area proposed for annexation includes 3 parcels fronting Hwy. 36 bound by Josephine St, 
Mill Rd and Barbee Rd. and 3 parcels fronting Hwy. 36 and bound by The Trace to the South and Barbee 
Rd. to the West.   
 
The area to be annexed is approximately 25.26 acres in size and includes the following properties. 
Property with assessment #138-080-2050, being 9.96 acres.  Property with assessment #138-080-5467, 
being 2.91 acres.  Property with assessment #138-810-2116, being 1 acre. Property with assessment 
#138-080-7044 being 9.81 acres. Property with assessment #138-811-3007 being 1.42 acres. Property 
with assessment #138-809-2734 being 0.16 acres.   
 
A map will be available at www.townofabitasprings.com/planningzoning   
 
All interested parties shall have the right and opportunity to appear and be heard on the subject.  
 

http://www.townofabitasprings.com/planningzoning%20%20%0d

